
Fees Policy

Under the terms of our contract with the Skills Funding Agency we are required annually to 
publish our policy on sub-contracting, our fees policy for sub-contracting and to declare the 
fees held for services for each of our sub contract partners.

The information is contained below:

Sub-contracting Policy

Our policy is NOT to sub-contract any of our provision.

Fees policy

In light of the above sub-contracting policy, we have not set a fees policy.

Fees held for sub-contractors

17/18 Nil

18/19 Nil
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